
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The CHIPS Summer Fayre is on Friday, 28 June, from 3:20pm to 6:00pm, and we need YOUR help! 
 
We have exciting activities planned, including stalls, amusements, pony rides, food and drink vans, 
and live music. 
 
By coincidence, it takes place after the Juniors Sports Day so picnics are very much encouraged to 
enjoy the festivities for a while! 
 
How You Can Help: 
- Advance Preparations: Assist with planning and setting up. 
- Running Stalls: Manage stalls, games, and activities for a short time slot on the day. 
- Home Boards: Agree to have a board outside your home to advertise the Fayre. 
- Match Funding: If your employer matches fundraising please get in touch! This makes a huge 
difference to our fundraising amounts. 
 
Please visit to register your support. We need you! 
 
This year, funds raised will go towards much-needed IT equipment for the school. Let’s give our kids 
the tools they deserve to succeed. 
 
Thank you for your time and dedication. Let’s make the CHIPS Summer Fayre a fantastic event 
together! 
 
Warm regards, 
CHIPS Committee 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScThFoe7HvdcYUuBljCsxUYWkWbJlB9MzdfU1Wf8LCxuzbyCQ/viewform

